
Facilities Planning Committee 
November 14, 2019 

 
Attendees:   L Bucher, George Claffey, Dr. David Dauwalder, Dr. Marianne Fallon, Jim Grupp, Dr. Michael 

Jasek, Carolyn Magnan, Sarah Petras 
 
Student Center Refresh 

• Lighting, furniture, graphics over semester break 
 
Davidson Hall Logistics 

• Equity & Inclusion-additional space upstairs in Davidson 
• Controller in former Ombudsman space 
• Classrooms offline/working on planning for vacated offices 

 
Writing Center 

• Minor renovations over semester break 
 
Maloney Hall 

• Dust collector issues being clarified with Fire Dept 
• Art Department additional needs, determining if they are work orders, one-time requests or capital projects 
• M. Fallon indicated CCSU does not have an art fee (other institutions do), used for replenishing supplies, etc 

 
Drop- In Center 

• No longer needed for Jan 2020 
 
Labyrinth 

• Proposed location in front of Dance Education Center 
 
Torp Theater Renovations 

• Work lighting on stage/shell to be installed  
 
Huang Recreation Center 

• Egress inspection postponed 
• Substantial completion end of Dec 
• Rubber floor installation in progress 

 
Advising Center 

• Meeting to discuss space/fit/separate centers 
• Existing centers do not have sufficient space/development of pilot 

 
Phone-athon 

• Move back to campus, cannot use VOIP phones, potential locations DiLoreto 309, Basset 104 (short term) 
 
Other 

• New Engineering Building noise from pile driving 
• Develop model classrooms in Carroll(funding source?) 
• Increase single use faculty office for Math 

o Relocate AAUP 
o Long term Carroll Hall 
o Sanford classrooms  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


